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St. Paul’s United Church of Canada 

Leadership Team Meeting 
Estevan, SK — February 14, 2018 

 
Call to Order Chairperson Cheryl Deren opened the meeting at 7:40 

pm in the Lounge at St. Paul’s United Church, 
Estevan, SK following the Ash Wednesday service. 

  
Attendance Jason Richards, Cheryl Deren, Astrid Friesen, Don 

Kindopp, Mike Little, Kaye Hemus, Jeri-Lee Jones,  
Regrets: Wendy Suchan, Greg Suchan, Gail Schlamp, 
Heather Vermeersch, Sheena Wock. 
Guest: Paul Deren 

  
Vote on Remit 6 Does the presbytery/pastoral charge agree that there 

should be one new order of ministry encompassing 
the present categories of recognized designated lay 
ministers, diaconal ministers, and ordained ministers, 
with ordination to the ministry of word, sacrament, 
education, service and pastoral care as the single rite 
of entry, and with provision for the continued identity 
of the diakonia within the ordained ministry? 
 
Vote result of no unanimously. 
We do not concur with Remit 6 

  
Rental of Facilities Motion: Don Kindopp / Mike Little 

That we update Appendix C to include an hourly rate 
for rental of facilities.  CARRIED 

  
Topic that will be 
addressed at the 
AGM 

Kaye Hemus’ retirement and moving forward 
• This could possibly include having student 

ministers for two year internships 
  

Next Meeting Leadership Team – Wednesday, March 14, 2018 at 
7:00 pm 

  
Adjournment Motion: Mike Little / Jeri-Lee Jones 

The meeting to be adjourned. CARRIED. 
  

 
_________________________________ _________________________________ 
 Cheryl Deren, Chair Astrid Friesen, Recording Secretary 
 


